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Philadelphia, May 5, 2015 - Daniel Luccaro, member of Cozen O'Connor's Subrogation & Recovery

Practice Group, was named a 2015 Distinguished Advocate by the Support Center for Child

Advocates.

Dan serves on the firm's pro bono committee and is a longtime supporter of Child Advocates. He was

recognized for his "extraordinary efforts in changing the story for abused and neglected children."

Child Advocates is the nation's leading pro bono legal and social services advocacy organization.
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